
dchealth.dc.gov/immunizations

July, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are reaching out to you about the District’s Immunization Attendance 
policy, also known as ‘No Shots, No School’.  Starting this 2022-2023 school year, 
students will not be able to attend school in-person unless they received all 
school required vaccines or an approved exemption.

To help your child get vaccinated this summer, DC Health is offering 
school-located mobile vaccination events at select schools in every ward. 
Mobile vaccination clinics will occur between July 5, 2022, and September 30, 
2022. Latin will be hosting the mobile vaccination unit at our Cooper Campus 
(711 Edgewood Street, NE) on August 9th and at our Second Street campus 
(5200 2nd Street, NW) on August 21st.  In advance, members of DC Health may 
call to schedule an appointment for your child and any siblings (regardless of 
the school they attend). 

If you are unable to attend Latin's vaccination clinics, you can call or go to any 
School-Based Health Center (SBHC) to schedule a vaccination appointment. You 
may also locate a list of other community locations offering routine pediatric 
immunizations and COVID-19 vaccines at dchealth.dc.gov/immunizations.

For more information, please contact the DC Health Immunization Division at 
202-576-9130 or by email at Doh.Immunization@dc.gov.
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